Activities Report
City of Hartford Wastewater Treatment Plant
1/21/24

1. The Wastewater Treatment Plant is running well.

2. An extension was filed with the state to allow us to land apply sludge this month.
3. PFAS Sampling was conducted on sludge in preparation for land application

4. The December DMR was submitted to EGLE

5. Effluent was sampled and tested for sulfate

6. The crew faced some problems caused by the extreme cold. They repaired the clarifier sweep arms
after the flaps were knocked out of position by ice. They fought with frozen grit, and a frozen influent
sampler. When it gets as cold as it was recently wastewater plants become extremely challenging and
unpleasant to run. The crew at the plant did great.
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